
Falcons’ Class Newsletter 

 

 
The Falcons have had a fantastic start 

to the year! 

 

To celebrate Chinese New Year, 

Falcons had a class feast! They tried 

delicious foods like pak choi, noodles 

and seaweed. They dipped theses 

into soy sauce, hoisin and fresh 

ginger. To finish the children tried 

freshly peeled lychees and Chinese 

mochi sweets. 

 

This half term we have started our forest 

school sessions and have been learning 

basic survival skills such as how to make a 

shelter with ropes and tarpaulin and the 

importance of keeping it low so that the 

heat is closer to their bodies. In a couple of 

weeks, we will be learning how to make a 

real fire! 

 

In English we have been working on the book ‘The Miraculous 

journey of Edward Tulane. The children have really enjoyed 

reading this book and finding out all the places and people he 

met. I have never known a class to be so excited and literally on 

the edge of their seats to find out the ending of the story! They 

have produced some lovely pieces of work around this book and 

the very talented Mrs Somerfield even made us our very own 

Edward Tulane!!  

Last week there were some great book character costumes for 

World Book day and the children had a great day creating their 

own books and singing a song about lots of different books! 

Thank you all for your continued support. We’re looking 

forward to putting on our performance for you in a couple of 

weeks! 

Mr Yeadon, Mrs Claypole and Mrs Somerfield 😊  

 


